Barrow Power

The Navy Department has
approved a $2,439 548 contract -
' with the Woerful Corporation of
Milwaukee, Wisconsin, for the
. construction of an electric: pow-
ver plant and distribution system
‘at the Naval Arctic Research
‘Lab‘ at Barrow, Alaska, accord-
ing 'to, Senator Mike: Gravel’ (D-
Alaska).



